
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

HILLSBORO-DEERING SCHOOL 
DISTRICT 

 PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 
 

A Public Budget Hearing will be held on 
Monday, May 16, 2022 at 6:00 pm in the 

Hillsboro-Deering Middle School Cafetorium.  
 

The purpose is to review and receive public 
input on the proposed collective bargaining 

agreement reached between the  
Hillsboro-Deering School Board and the 

Hillsboro-Deering Federation of Teachers – 
AFT Local #2348.   

The public is encouraged to attend. 
 
 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 
Please Post 5/4/22 through 5/16/22 
 
 
 
 


